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Dear MAHCP Member,

The Executive Council of the Manitoba Association of Health Care 
Professionals (MAHCP) would like to welcome you as a new member 
of our union.

For more than 50 years, MAHCP has been dedicated to protecting 
and advancing the rights and working conditions of Allied Health 
Care Professionals. Today we are proud to represent more than 6,900 
members in over 190 Allied Health professions serving Manitobans 
every day across our province. MAHCP is very pleased to welcome 
you to our strong and growing union.

This package contains information about MAHCP as well as extras 
like discounts available to our members and our quarterly newsletter.

For many of our member communications, we communicate through 
email. To ensure you are receiving important information about your 
union representation, and able to access all our union has to offer, we 
need you to fill out an Application for Membership online at  
www.mahcp.ca (or see sidebar for code) or with the enclosed card and 
send it back to us (we included a postage-paid envelope) as soon as 
possible. 

This is your union. We are here to listen and address your concerns, 
and we will need your support and participation to ensure our 
continued success. Together, we are One Strong Voice for Allied 
Health in Manitoba.

If you have any questions or require more information, please visit our 
website at www.mahcp.ca; call 204-772-0425 or toll-free 1-800-315-
3331; or email info@mahcp.ca. I look forward to hearing from you.

In solidarity,

Bob Moroz, President 
Manitoba Association of Health Care Professionals

BOB MOROZ
President, Manitoba Assocation 
of Health Care Professionals

FIND US ONLINE

facebook.com/
mahcp.mb

@mahcp_mb

@mahcp_mb

www.mahcp.ca

Scan the above code  
through your camera on  

your smart phone.

FILL OUT YOUR MEMBER 
APPLICATION FORM


